
The medium of contact that you should use to correspond with the Council for future 
requests should be by email only and through your single of point of contact who will 
be Karen Hale These restrictions will be in place for a year and will then be reviewed 
accordingly. Should you wish to appeal this decision to restrict your contact, please 
contact Karen Hale, Complaints and Access to Information Manager at: 
complaintsandinformation@enfield.gov.uk within 20 working days of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Chambers 
Director of Law & Governance 
 
 


